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Thanks to the WWF-Canada Seed Orchard Project students and employees have the

opportunity to grow their garden with seeds harvested at Seneca.

Seed packages will include, asters, butterfly weed, common milkweed and prairie dropseed.

Package pick-up times will be available from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. on Friday, April 22, outside the

Garriock Hall gymnasium at King Campus.

Book a pick up time online by 9 a.m. on Wednesday, April 20.

For more information, email Paula Echeveste Petrone.
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